
5/14/2017 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our 

daily walk; and exalt the name of Jesus through teaching His 

Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and Admonition. 

General offering  

Announcements:      Dean Yoder                                               

Worship in song:      Ryan Eash                                                  

Message:                    Dean Yoder 

Greeters: 

May 14: John Millers, Dean Yoders 

May 21: Ora Lehmans, Harvey Rabers 

Offerings: general $1407, pastoral $1873, children $1,              

Glick family $471 

Attendendance: Sunday School 95, worship 121, 

Birthdays:  May 19, -Bill Helmuth 

This evening: no services here, “please take time to celebrate the 

motherly hearts around you!” 

Announcements: 

1. Next Sunday, May 21, we will plan on doing a ballot vote in 

regards to Townline church becoming incorporated. Please ask one 

of the elders about it, if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

2. “Ladies’ Sewing Day,” May 16, Hot dish-Mary Yoder, Desert-

Naomi Royal, Salad-Arlene Hostetler, Devotion-Joy Eversole 

 

3. We want to worship God through the month of June with scripture 

memorization. Please select a Bible verse to memorize and recite, 

the slips are on the north bulletin board. 

 

4. We discovered some of the Townline History books have a copying 

error. If pages 28 & 29 are identical to pages 27& 30, your book 

has a bad page.  Bring it to me and I will exchange it for a different 

one.  If your book has a bad page, but you have already folded a 

page, or marked up your book, put your name on it and I will take 

it home and replace the bad page, and bring it back and put it in 

your church mailbox.  Thanks, -Alton       

 

                                                              

5. Everence is having a seminar "Understanding Issues Surrounding 

Long-Term Health Care" -Tuesday May 30, 2017 @6:30 at the 110 

N. Main St. Goshen, IN office. At today's costs, long term care is a 

very good thing to have.  The younger you sign up, the lower your 

costs. Call 574-533-9515 ext. 3542 to reserve a seat for you. 

 

6. We are having a men’s meeting on “Being intentional about sexual 

purity” at Essenhaus restaurant on May 25, Thurs. 6:00 pm. This is 

open and encouraged to all men 21 years old and older. 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

Summer VBS has been set for June 11-15, 2017. 

“Townline Ladies’ Day Out” June 27th  

Wednesday morning Bible study and prayer time 7:30 am  

Prayer Reminder 

Pray for those around you, they need God’s touch in their lives! 


